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December 6, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Harvest Supporters,     

 

We trust the Lord will bless you with a special Christmas season spent together with family and friends. 

This year, we’ve been grateful to enjoy the visits of two of our daughters and their families here in 

Florida. However, we know it hasn’t always been that way. During our years on the mission field, we 

often found ourselves far from family, sometimes feeling isolated or forgotten. 

 

In Matthew 19:29, Jesus reminds us: 

"And everyone who has left houses or brothers or sisters or father or mother  

or wife or children or lands, for My name’s sake, shall receive a hundredfold,  

and inherit eternal life." 

 

At this time of year, we encourage you to especially remember the missionaries who are serving 

faithfully in distant places. Their sacrifices often mean being apart from loved ones, even during spe-

cial seasons like Christmas. Please keep them in your prayers, and consider reaching out with a call 

or letter to encourage them, it means more than you can imagine. 

 

The Lord has blessed us richly at Harvest this year, and we want to pass that blessing along. Through-

out December, Harvest will not be taking any administrative fees. This means 100% of your donations 

will go directly to the ministry or missionary you designate. 

 

Merry Christmas to you and your loved ones. 

  

 

 

God bless you all, 

 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Executive Directors 

Harvest International, Inc.  
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